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Newsletter article
2022 Victorian Disability Award nominations now open
Nominations for the 2022 Victorian Disability Awards are now open for the public to nominate a person or organisation that is doing outstanding work to support the disability community in Victoria. They will run for 5 weeks, closing on 3 May 2022. The Victorian Disability Awards have a strong focus on recognising and honouring the achievements and contributions of individuals, teams and organisations that promote the rights and inclusion of people with disability.  
Whether it is someone you know who always stands up for the rights of people with disability, someone who is doing great things in their community, or an organisation that goes above and beyond to ensure their environment is accessible for everyone – all nominations and efforts are welcome for recognition. 
Nominations can be submitted online at the awards website.
If you are having trouble completing your nomination online, please contact the Awards Secretariat on 8850 6164 or awards@dffh.vic.gov.au.
image1.png




image3.png




image2.png
OR|A Families,

state Fairness )
Government and Housing





